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NEWSLETTER
UPCOMING EVENTSTena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind Regards
Maurice Young
Principal

Matatau mo te ao    Learning for Life

LUNCH ORDERS

1st     Y7/8 Netball Zones
3rd   STUDENT LED CONFERNCES
            School finishes at 12:30pm
3rd    Y7/8 Hockey Zones
4th    Y5-8 Zone Cross Country Trials
8th    Y1 & 2 Author Visit
8th    Y5/6 Netball Zones
8th     Pubertal Talks Parent Meeting           
             4:30pm 
14th   Year 6 & 8 Pubertal Talks
17th    Cross Country Zones
24th   Y7/8 Mathex Competition

 STUDENT LED CONFERENCES
There will be Student Led Conferences on Thursday 3rd August from 1:00pm to
7:20pm. School will finish at 12:30pm and children will need to be picked up on
time so that their teachers can start their interviews on time. Bookings will be
available via our student management system HERO this time. Please navigate
to ‘School Bookings’ in the HERO menu and click on ‘Manage Bookings’ where
you will be able to select a time slot for your child/children from the available
slots shown in green. Interviews will be 10 minutes duration. Kids’ K’nection will
be open from 12:30pm until 6:00pm this day. Please phone Sachin on 021-832-
181 or email kidsknection@outlook.com to book your child in. We encourage the
children to attend the ‘Meetings’ so that they can take part in the discussion
and talk about their learning this year. 

We are excited to announce that we have partnered with lunch order provider
'lunchonline'. Parents/Caregivers will be able to place orders online directly to
'lunchonline', and they will then be delivered to school and distributed to
students for lunchtime.
Lunch orders will be available on MONDAYS and THURSDAYS at this stage, and
will start next MONDAY 31st JULY (Week 3). Orders must be placed by 9:00 am on
these days. Mondays: Dominos Pizza, Thursdays: Subway
You can also view the available menu by clicking on
https://www.lunchonline.co.nz/families/ then click ‘View School Menu’ and
search for ‘Auckland’ and ‘Marina View School’. Please note all orders are done
directly with ‘lunchonline’, not through the school. 

Welcome back to Term 3. We hope the students had an enjoyable break and a
ready for an exciting term of learning ahead.

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES
Thursday 3rd August

1:00pm - 7:20pm



School finishes at 12:30pm



Book online via HERO under
the 'School Booking' icon

If your child is going to be away for 20 school days or more on holiday they will
be taken off the roll. As long as the child still resides in our school zone upon
their return we can re-enrol your child. A parent of the child will need to come
to the school office with a current utility bill as proof of address and complete
another enrolment form before the child can start back at school.
If your child is away sick for more than three days we will require a doctor's note
(excluding Covid). Please ensure you inform the school if your child is off sick.

ABSENTEES & SICKNESS
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https://www.lunchonline.co.nz/families/


$2.50
$2.50
TBC
Year 5 $20.00
Year 6 $33.00
Year 7 $23.00
Year 8 $42.00
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TERM 3 EXTRACURRICULAR
ACTIVITY FEES MASSEY HIGH SCHOOL OPEN EVENING 

Enrolments for 2024 are now open. 
Out of Zone enrolments also open and will close on 30th
August 2023. If ballot required, this will be 6th September 2023.

WESTLAKE GIRLS OPEN NIGHT
In-zone and out-of-zone enrolments open on Friday 1 July.
More info visit: 
https://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/open-night/

HOBSONVILLE POINT SECONDARY SCHOOL OPEN DAY TOURS
Open Day Tours: Thursday 27th July. Tours will be held at
9.30am, 11.10am, 12.30pm or 2.10pm. To register for the Open Day
Tours please refer to the link on: 
https://www.hpss.school.nz/enrolment

WESTLAKE BOYS YEAR 9 INFORMATION EVENING
Thursday 3rd August, 6pm (no need to register)
Out of Zone & Out of Zone Priority Interviews - Year 9
15 August 9am-4pm, 16th August 9am-8pm
More info visit: 
https://www.westlake.school.nz/enrolment/important-dates-
enrolment

NZSO OPEN DOORS DAY FREE EVENTS
Auckland Town Hall, Saturday 5 August. 
10:00am Tamariki Time 
11:30am Relaxed Concert
1:30pm Instrument Jams 
3:00pm Masterclasses
To register https://www.nzso.co.nz/the-nzso/events-
tickets/events/open-doors-2023-auckland
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

Y1          Team Scott
Y2         Team Ashford
Y3/4    Team van Beek
Y5/6    Team Oldham

Y7/8    Team O'Reilly-Dodd

A reminder that you can view your financials on your
child's Hero page using your login to Hero.

PTA NEWS
NEW MEMBERS NEEDED
The PTA is a group of parents set up to create and
drive fundraising opportunities. This additional
funding helps provide our children with better
resources to enhance the school environment,
whilst creating a community spirit within the
school. We are seeking any parents or caregivers
to join the PTA – either by joining, or just offering to
help occasionally. If you are interested in joining
the PTA please email mvspta@hotmail.co.nz

DISCO SAVE THE DATE!DISCO SAVE THE DATE!LOST PROPERTY
We are still accumulating a large amount of lost
property, including jumpers. If your child has lost a
uniform item please email Kim Cowsill on
kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz who will check if it
has been handed in. Please name ALL items that
come to school so they can be returned if lost.

SPARE CLOTHES REMINDER
Please ensure all children have a spare
change of clothes in their bag, especially
during winter months when they may get
wet or muddy.  If your child has been given
a spare set of clothes from sick bay, please
ensure these are washed and returned to
the office asap.

LUNCH ORDERS
Lunch orders will be available Mondays and
Thursdays this term, starting Monday 31st July.
MONDAY – PIZZA
THURSDAY – SUBWAY
Order by 9:00 am on day of delivery. To order please
register an account at www.lunchonline.co.nz and
click on 'Login' then 'Create an Account.
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NZ ORIENTEERING NATIONALS

SPORTS

During the July School holidays the New Zealand Secondary Schools Orienteering Championships were
held in Blenheim (13th July-15th July). Emma Whitehead represented Marina View School at the three
events in the Year 7/8 Division; Long course, short course (sprint), and the team relay. It was a wonderful
experience for her and she represented her school with enthusiasm and pride. Emma achieved 5th place
in the Long course event which was 3.5km long and extremely hilly, and 17th in the 2km sprint course
around the Blenheim CBD. As Emma was the only student representing Marina View School, she was
entered into a composite team for the relay event located in the Wither Hills Mountain Bike Park. Her team
consisted of a student from Christchurch and another student from Auckland and they came in 4th place.
A huge thank you to the Coaches of Mount Albert Grammar School's Orienteering team (Neil McGowan
and Callum Wishart) who welcomed Emma into their camp and made her feel part of their team. Emma
benefited greatly from their briefings, de-briefings and map / route teachings. 

On Tuesday 25th July, 28 year 7 & 8 MVS students
traveled to Kelston Boys to take part in the West
Auckland Chess Tournament. All players had six
matches, some finishing very quickly, others taking
the full 40 minutes to get complete. It was an
interesting day competing against West Auckland
Intermediate Schools rather than our full primary
schools. 
Many thanks to our wonderful group of parents
who assisted the team. We would not have been
able to take part without your help.
Rhonda Sowter

Y7/8 CHESS ZONES
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We were fortunate to have been donated a set of wet weather gear for our Road Patrol team, by Laser
Plumbing Whenuapai. Two representatives from Laser Plumbing presented these sets to our Road
Patrollers on Friday 28th July, and some of lovely Road Patrollers kindly modelled the new gear for us. A
huge thanks to Laser Plumbing for this very generous donation to help keep our Road Patrollers safe and
dry during wet days.
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ROAD PATROL DONATION

LEADERS VISIT
On Friday 21st July, our Leaders were visited by a representative from the New Zealand Red Cross who
spoke to the Leaders about what the Red Cross does, and presented us with a certificate for our donation
of funds raised from our Red Mufti Day in term 1.

Thank YouThank YouThank You
Laser Plum

bing
Laser Plum

bing
Laser Plum

bing

LEADERS SPEAKER
On Thursday 29th June, Ava-Lee Jericevich,
an ex-pupil from Marina View School, came
and spoke to our Leaders about leadership
and what it means to her. She spoke about all
of her achievements to date and shared wise
words of wisdom with the Year 7 & 8 Leaders.
Ava-Lee has been selected to go to Police
College which is very impressive for someone
so young - a true reflection of a talented,
mature young person. We wish Ava-Lee well.

LEADERSHIPLEADERSHIP
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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain
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MARINA VIEW SCHOOL MAUNGA MOMENT

Room 22 ~ Maunga Moment ~ 

We have been learning about Zones of Regulation and how just four colours can change how we understand what
we are feeling, but also how to react to help move into another coloured zone. This week we have begun exploring
some tools and techniques to help us feel more empowered to build confidence and resilience while showing
empathy and generosity.

To begin Term 3 off with a bit of a team work challenge, Room 22 collaborated to make this vibrant piece of art
displayed in our cloak bay so that they can start each day being reminded of our class values.
Ehara taku toa i te toa takitahi, he toa takitini.
My strength is not as an individual, but as a collective. 

Room 14 ~ Maunga Moment ~ 
Throughout our first two weeks of Term 3 students have been noticing, encouraging, and displaying the dispositions
of Mana, Manaakitanga, and Maramatanga as we connect and learn together. We have been adding to our kete of
knowledge finding out more about Matariki and stories of the past. Reading "Nanny Mihi's Garden" by Melanie
Drewery helped us learn new phrases, the seasons, and the names of nga hua whenua (vegetables). We know
Matariki is a time to spend time with family, remember those who have passed on, set new goals, tell stories, think
about our land and how to look after it, and feast together. We collaborated, working together to make Matariki
soup. Many children brought vegetables from home. We visited our own school garden to identify hua whenua in
our language we speak at home, Te Reo Maori and English. We harvested some additional items. Working together
we carefully prepared our vegies and were finally able to share our feast together before going home.

~ Mana ~~ Mana ~~ Mana ~
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and 
after school care. 

Onsite at Marina View School.
To find out more information or to book
contact Sachin on 021 832 181, email
kidsknection@outlook.com or fill in an

enrolment form online at
www.kidsknection.com
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The Imagineers have finished the "chook tractors". It took 6 weeks from a pile of wood and netting to the
final design. They are very proud of their work and have learnt new skills along the way. They also learnt
about using their "eyecromitor" to get things straight and even - Imagineer joke - but cool fun!
Colin Gover

TECHNOLOGY
IMAGINEERS
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